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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, members of the committee,
I urge you to support this bill to provide a balanced and fair approach to eminent 
domain claims on tribal lands. It restores fairness and respects the sovereignty of the 
Wabanaki Nations. It encourages collaboration, not conflict, requiring the State to 
enter into consultation with the tribes if there is a legitimate public purpose to the 
eminent domain request. It is a small, but positive, step toward justice and  fairness.
Please support LD 958.
Thank You.


